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Online Content: 

Website:
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

Facebook: 
facebook.com/sacredheartl

Pinterest:
 pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl

P & F email
pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au

Our P.B.S. Values are:

Respect for Ourselves
Respect for Others

Respect for our Learning

Last Day of School
15th December

Grade 6 Awards 
Assembly 

10th December 
1:30pm

Leaver’s Dinner 
13th Dec 

6pm 

Thanks for 2021 

‘Make your life a masterpiece; imagine no limitations on what you can be, 
have or do.’ (Brian Tracy)

The penultimate week of school, with only 4 school days left. Each one of 
us has many memories of our school year. We would like to acknowledge 
and give thanks to all members of our community for your contributions to 
our school in 2021. 

• Thanks to Father Mark and Chatty for providing us with spiritual 
support and guidance. 

• Thanks especially to The Board and Parents and Friends for your 
extra significant contributions to our school. 

• Thanks to the many parents and grandparents who help out in 
classrooms, on camps, on sports fields and in many other ways in 
and around our school. 

• Thanks to the parents of Sacred Heart for your exceptional support, 
encouragement and love of your children and our school. For us a 
true partnership needs everyone working together for a common 
cause. 

• Thanks to our dedicated staff for your dedication and love of your 
profession. The manner in which you are prepared to take on tasks 
is outstanding. You love ALL of our kids. The progress and 
happiness of the children in SHS would not have been possible 
without the passion and contributions of our staff. 

• To the most important people in our school… our children. You are 
the reason we are all here. You inspire me to be a better person 
because of the people you are… Your love of learning, sense of fun 
and willingness to please is the reason I love my job. Your smiles 
and attitude to life make coming to work each day a pure delight. 

Our school is more important than one person, our school will continue to 
thrive long after we have all gone. It is our role as the current custodians to 
leave our school in a better place than when we find it.
  
As a community we should continue to challenge ourselves. In particular 
we should set a high bar in the way we nurture and care for every child. It 
is our mission as a Catholic School to understand that part of the fabric of 
our being is enrolling students from all cultural and demographic 
backgrounds. As every child is unique… every child brings something that 
enhances our community.
 
We should all remember we learn more about ourselves in the way we 
treat other people regardless of how they treat us.
 

Clothing Pool 
Open Days 

Jan 20 and 21 
2022 

End of Year Mass
6pm

14th December

http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://facebook.com/sacredheartl
http://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
mailto:pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://facebook.com/sacredheartl
http://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
mailto:pnf@sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
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Our newsletter next week will be the last for 2021. 

We wish all members of the Sacred Heart Catholic Primary School community a happy, safe, 
restful and prayerful break.

‘Life is beautiful. Live every moment and be happy.’ (Anonymous)

End of Year Reports 

End of Year Reports for Prep - Grade 6 will be available via COMPASS after 3pm Friday 10th 
December.

Final Day 2021 

Prep - Grade 6 children enjoy their last day on Wednesday 15th December. Children may wear 
casual clothes on Wednesday. Please ensure this includes sensible footwear.

Mini Vinnies 

Thanks to our Mini Vinnies 
Team who were outstanding in 
getting hampers packed and 
sorted. SHS handed over 20 
hampers and 12 bags of extra 
items to St Vincent de Paul to 
share with families.

We are proud of our Mini 
Vinnies Team who work hard to 
support people less fortunate 
than themselves. Thanks to 
Mrs Viney for coordinating the 
team.

School Uniform, Week 1, 2022 

  
Sports Uniform for Thursday 3rd and Friday February 4th February 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Tasmanian Basketball Championships 

Three of our teams competed at the Tasmanian Primary Basketball Championships. Grade 3/4 
Girls, Grade 5/6 Girls and Grade 5/6 Boys. Congratulations to all of our teams for their 
performances, team spirit and sportsmanship over the weekend. Children should be proud of 
their efforts to make the state championships. Thanks to Nic Manshanden, Geoff Powell and 
Julian Davie for coaching the teams.

Special congratulations to the Grade 5/6 Boys who were crowned the Tasmanian Champions. 
Fantastic effort boys…. Seb Hardinge, Dan Wojcik, Ben Berlese, Xavier Davie, Miles Gale, 
Thomas Davie, Harrison Millwood and Tyler Graham

Brent Wilson
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Grade 6 Leavers 2021 
Congratulations and thanks to the Grade 6 children  

who will enjoy their final day at Sacred Heart next Wednesday.  
We wish each and every child the best for their future endeavours 

Maggie Bailey-Walford, Jordan Baker-Law, Kayleb Barker, William Brewer, 
Tamsyn Brock, Italia Ciampa, Amy Connell, Colby Crawford, Emily Davern, 

Xavier Davie, Elliott de Jong,Beau Furlonge, Hamish Goody, Jasmine Hartley, 
Benjamin Hiscox, Oliver Hodgetts, Emily Johns, Tahj Jones, Jasper Lee, 

Hannah Madden, Ashton Mahar, Ivy McCullagh, Callum McNeair, Amelie Millar, 
Harrison Millwood, Henri Murray, Harry Page, Ruby Powell, Harry Shelton, 
Thomas Tanton, Giarna Acquarola, Oliver Austen, Ben Berlese, Alexander 

Cackett, Tommy Cameron, Jeremy Churchill-Bakes, Sylvain deClouet-Cooper, 
Molly Dick, Miles Gale, Zander Gibson, Tyler Graham, Lincoln Hodgetts, Chase 
Jago, Keira Jephcott, Daisy Johnston, Ruby Jones, Amelia Lowe, Roma Martin, 

Lily Matthews, Caleb McKenzie, Lillian Neighbour, Cameron Nicholas, 
Francesca Page, Gus Pedersen, Charlize Spencer, Lucinda Stone,  

Tomasz Szpyrka, Macy Watts, Daniel Wojcik 

Grade 6 Leaving Families 2021 
Tomorrow a number of families conclude their formal connections with SHS. 

Many of these families have had very long associations with our school, 
some extending into a second decade. We give thanks to these families for 

their significant contributions to our school and wish the families the very 
best for the years ahead. 

Farewell….. 

Giarna Acquarola, Maggie Bailey-Walford, Kayleb Barker, Ben 
Berlese, William Brewer, Italia Ciampa, Amy Connell, Colby 

Crawford, Emily Davern, Sylvain deClouet-Cooper, Elliott de Jong, 
Molly Dick, Zander Gibson, Hamish Goody, Tyler Graham, 

Benjamin Hiscox, Emily Johns, Daisy Johnston, Ruby Jones, 
Amelia Lowe, Ashton Mahar, Ivy McCullagh, Caleb McKenzie, 
Callum McNeair, Amelie Millar, Harrison Millwood, Cameron 

Nicholas, Francesca Page, Harry Page, Gus Pedersen
Ruby Powell, Lucinda Stone, Thomas Tanton, Daniel Wojcik
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On Sunday the second candle of
the Advent Wreath was burning
bright. In the Christmas story the
angels appeared to the shepherds
and called “Peace on earth.”
Jesus also gives us peace. He died
for us so that we may live and so
that we know God our Father.
This gives us peace. We give
peace to each other, knowing we
all come from God’s family. The

peace of God allows us to look at others as God’s people and show them love and
compassion.

This week we were blessed to view the beautiful, prayerful Kinder Nativity Story. To
see the passion, enthusiasm and understanding of our faith, shared in this story by
our youngest people is always spirituality fulfilling. We thank the parents, teachers
and aides involved in deepening our Kinder’s faith and spending time sharing the
significance of the nativity story, by preparing costumes, practicing lines and all
the things in between.

KINDER NATIVITY IMAGE????

Our children are currently celebrating the final days of school for 2021. They are
celebrating the friendships they have made, the progress in their learning and of
course preparing for the coming of Christ. We are thankful for all the opportunities
we have at Sacred Heart in 2021. We are especially grateful for all those who help
create the safe, faith filled, peaceful environment we have to learn, to be ourselves
and to grow in the love of Christ, together. May many others around the world be
blessed with the same environment in which to flourish in 2022. ‘Peace on Earth’.
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Final Assembly and End of Year Mass 

Families have been advised due to COVID restrictions our End of Year celebrations will be different in 2021. 
  
Final Assembly Presentation Gym - Including Grade 6 Awards (Friday 10th December @ 1.30pm) 

• Each Grade 6 child may be accompanied by 4 adults (Grade 6 parents/adults/non Sacred Heart students) 
• Some staff will be in attendance 
• Siblings of Grade 6 children and all Grade 5 children may be in attendance, all other children may watch 

the assembly via a live stream 
• All adults must complete the relevant COVID forms upon entry or sign in via the Tas Safe Ap 
• All visitors must use hand sanitiser (provided) 
• Social distancing applies for adults 

Grade 6 End of Year Dinner  - Riverside Golf Club (Monday 13th December) 
• Parents must drop children off and collect from the entrance, parents are not permitted to attend any part 

of the event. 
• Some staff will be in attendance 
• SHS will take many photos and share with parents 
• All children and staff must use hand sanitiser (provided) 
• Social distancing applies for adults 

End of Year Mass - Church of Apostles  Grade 6 Graduation (Tuesday 15th December @ 6.30pm) 
• Each Grade 6 child may be accompanied by 4 adults  
• Choir children attending may be accompanied by 2 adults 
• Some staff will be in attendance 
• Siblings of Grade 6 children and the Choir will be in attendance. 
• All adults must complete the relevant COVID forms upon entry or sign in via the Tas Safe app 
• All visitors must use hand sanitiser (provided) 
• Social distancing applies for adults
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Prep Hills
Toby Johnston - Excellent participation 
and engagement in the Learn to Swim 
program

Finn Price - Excellent participation and 
engagement in the Learn to Swim program

Prep  
Foster

Isabella Osbourne - for outstanding 
reading

Ciara Kelly - for great reading of your 
decodable text

Grade 1  
Underlin

Isla Palmer for her increasing resilience! 
Elodie Palmer for her exceptional writing!

Samara Young for her huge efforts at 
Swimming!

Grade 1  
Izard/Best 

Yeona Kim - For your positive attitude at 
swimming,

Alexis Gelston - For being a ray of sunshine 
in our classroom.

Grade 2  
Symons

Buddy Gonzi for great dramatic 
expression in our plays

Molly Illingworth for showing initiative and 
enthusiasm in our classroom activities

Grade 2 
Reid

Arlie Reeve: for always making good 
choices and giving one hundred and ten 
percent.

Levi Warren: for fantastic cooperation and for 
your fantastic basket weaving.

Grade 3 
Crawford

Stuart Innes for his excellent work habits 
Joe Frost for his excellent results in end of 
year testing 

Sophia Cackett for her brilliant attitude 
towards all aspects of school 
Eliza Davie for showing her excellent Addition 
skills 

Grade 4 
van Ryn

George Durkin: For a fantastic detailed 
Science report about his kite.

Sarah McMullen: For designing a making a 
very successful kite.

Grade 4  
Davie

Josie Leake for being a joy to teach. Byron Digney for his wonderful 
contribution to class discussions.

Grade 5 
Hegarty

Hamish Williams - For your amazing 
efforts in your drama performance.

Gabriella Agostini - For always having a 
positive attitude and being a friendly and 
responsible member of the class. 

Grade 5 
Lee

Jake Hailey for your Christmas spirit and 
positive attitude. 

Bella Marquis-Lopes for your fantastic 
costume, humour and acting skills in your 
fairy-tale drama performance.

Grade 6  
Steven

Tahj Jones: Love of Learning: Being 
passionate about new ideas, learning and 
knowledge.

Beau Furlonge: For his enthusiasm: Having a 
passionate and energetic approach to the 
routines of grade 6.

Grade 6  
Viney/Davie

Keira Jephcott For the considerate and 
kind way she treats everyone she comes 
into contact with.

Zander Gibson For his friendly and genuine 
approach to all his interactions

The Spirit of Jesus is Alive in:
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Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday
5th 6th 7th 8th 9th 

Gr4 Excursion 
Bridport 
Gr6 TenPin Bowling 
and Picnic

10th 
1:30pm Grade 6 
Awards Assembly 
Digital Reports sent 
home - 3pm 

11th 

12th 13th 
Gr 6 Leavers Dinner 
6pm 
Gr3/4 Excursion to 
Riverbend Park

14th 
End of Year 
Graduation Mass 6pm 
Gr5 Gorge Excursion 
Gr6 Gorge Excursion

15th 
Last School Day 
Subway Lunch 
Casual Clothes Day

16th 17th 18th 

2022 Dates
January
Thursday 20th: Uniform shop open 10-4
Friday 21st: Uniform shop open 10-4
February
Thursday 3rd: Term 1 begins
Friday 11th: Welcome BBQ
Friday 25th: Gr 3-6 Swimming Carnival
Monday 28th - Wed 2nd March: Gr 5 Camp
March
Monday 7th - Wednesday 9th: Gr 6 Camp
Thursday 10th: NIJSSA Swimming Carnival
April
Monday 4th - Tuesday 5th: Gr 4 Camp
June
Monday 27th - Student Free Day

Term One:
3 February - 14 April
Term Two:
2 May - 8 July
Term Three:
25 July - 30 September 
Term Four:
17 October 2022 - 14 December

December 2021

Celebrating Christmas 2021
Launceston: Church of the Apostles

6.30pm Christmas Eve: Family Mass
9.00pm Christmas Eve: Vigil Mass
12.00am Christmas Day: Midnight Mass (Carols 

from 11.00pm)
10.30am Christmas Day: Christmas Day Mass

Newstead: Sacred Heart Church

6.00pm Christmas Eve: Family Mass

Invermay: St Finn Barr’s Church

9.00am Christmas Day: Christmas Day Mass

Prospect Vale: St Patrick’s College Chapel

9.00 Christmas Day: Christmas Day Mass

West Launceston: Carmelite Monastery

12.00am Christmas Day: Midnight Mass
8.30am Christmas Day: Christmas Day Mass

There is no evening Mass on Christmas Day

ANY FAMILIES INTENDING TO 
LEAVE SHS

Could any families intending to leave 
SHS at the end of 2021 for work 

purposes, moving interstate or any 
other reason, please notify the school 

as soon as possible
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ONLY $1
For Sale on the
15th December

First Lunch
and Second Lunch

Term 4
Subway Order

We are having Subway lunch orders on the last day of Term 4 -
Wednesday December 15.

A few important details:

All orders need to be completed online at www.subsforyou.com.

The process is quite easy, just follow the instructions below to
create an account and a profile for each child.

If you already created an account, you can just log in and order
for this date.

Online orders must be completed by 3.30pm on Tuesday
December 14.
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• Orders can be left at the office or emailed to shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au The 
Uniform Shop is fully stocked with all your uniform requirements 

• For enquiries please contact 
Kelly Cox (0400 128 200) and Rebecca Millwood(0418 721 952) 

• Uniform Shop Open Days for 2022 
January Thursday 20th 10am-4pm and Friday 21st, 10am-4pm

Uniform Shop News

PAYMENT ARRANGEMENT FORMS FOR 2022 
Please return to the office by Wednesday 15th of  December

School Banking 
School banking will not be returning next year. We could not have 
had school banking without our hard working volunteers over the 

years.

A big thank you to Bernadette Johns, 
our school banking co-ordinator,  

for her time and effort over the years.  

mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au
mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au
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Sacred Heart 
 Catholic Primary School 

• $10 Charge for delivery 
• Free Pick up from shop  

Orders Can Be Placed Online At: PHOS.COM.AU/BTS 
Ordering Opens: November 10th 

• Enter SAC.HEA into the school code text box. 

• Select the year from the dropdown box. 

• Select your required items and follow the prompts to         
finalise your order. 

• If you have more than one student you can add another 
booklist after completing the first order. 

DELIVERY- it is recommend that you place your order by Friday the 31st December 2021 to 
guarantee your pack prior to the commencement of the 2022 school year. 

After this date, delivery is not guaranteed by the beginning of the school year 

Thank you 

2022 Booklist 

PHIL HUGHES’ OFFICE SOLUTIONS 

Or select your items and pay at our  

Back To School Shop: 77 Elizabeth Street 
Open: January 14th– February 17th 

https://booklists.com.au/phos/

https://booklists.com.au/phos/
https://booklists.com.au/phos/
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Happy Hearts

Setup for Success is Catholic Education Tasmania’s early years program promoting learning for life 
for both young children (Birth -5) and their families. 

Our program at Sacred Heart is named ‘Happy Hearts’.  
All children aged Birth - 5 years old, including Kindergarten children, are welcome to join us. 

We have a choice of two sessions on Thursdays either 9:30 - 11:00 or 1:00 - 2:30, held in the Kinder 
Green room. 

Bring along a hat, water bottle and own individual fruit. 

Weekly updates can be found at ‘Happy Hearts at Sacred Heart Launceston (SETUP Birth -5)’  
Facebook group. It is a great way to stay connected to ‘Happy Hearts’ and with each other.

Please feel free to email us too beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au 

We look forward to seeing you at Happy Hearts!
Beth & Rebecca 

https://www.facebook.com/groups/668426150602147/
mailto:beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au
https://www.facebook.com/groups/668426150602147/
mailto:beth.rickerby@catholic.tas.edu.au
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Uniform shop open Thursdays 2-4pm 
Orders can be emailed to shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au , and then collected from the 
school office once you are notified your order has been completed.
For enquiries please contact 
Kelly Cox (0400 128 200) and Rebecca Millwood(0418 721 952)

Sports Days 
Prep , Grade 1 and 2 (Sports Uniform Thursday / Friday )
Grade 3 (Sports Uniform Monday and Friday)
Grades 4,5 and 6 (Sports Uniform Wednesday and Friday)

working with vulnerable people registration
If parents do not have registration or registration is pending you will not be able to 
volunteer and attend the excursion or school event.  This is something that we do not want 
to have to do but as legislation and system policy we need to adhere to.

How to apply for a WWVP and Number

1.Complete the online application form www.justice.tas.gov.au/working_with_children
2. Print the “Application Receipt” which is generated when the application has been completed in 

full
3. Take the “Application Receipt” to a Service Tasmania shop, pay the fee ($17.60) and have 

your 100 point check to confirm identity
Once your registration has been approved and you receive your WWVP card, please bring 
it to the school office so your name, registration number and expiry date can be recorded 

and verified.

2022 Term Dates  
Sacred Heart School  

Term 1 Thursday 3.2.22 to Thursday 14.4.22 
(Term 1 holidays includes Easter break) 

Term 2 Monday 2.5.22 to Friday 8.7.22 
Term 3 Monday 25.7.22 to Friday 30.9.22 
Term 4 Monday 17.10.22 to Wed 14.12.22

Canteen 
Lunch orders are available Tuesdays & Thursdays. Order through the Flexischools app.
If you have used the Flexischools app before you will need to update your child’s grade.

Absentees 
Please use the Compass App to notify the school if your child will be absent.
If your child is arriving to school late they must report to the office when they arrive at school. 
Please note: only the York St gate is unlocked after 9am

School Banking  
Every Wednesday

School Times 
8.45am - 2.55pm

Webpage: 
www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
 Facebook:
 www.facebook.com/sacredheartl
Pinterest:
 www.pinterest.com.au/
sacredheartl/
S.H.S. Parents and Friends email
 shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au 

mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au
http://www.sacredheartl.tas.edu.au
http://www.facebook.com/sacredheartl
https://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
https://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
https://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
mailto:shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au
mailto:shs.clothingpool@catholic.tas.edu.au
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https://www.pinterest.com.au/sacredheartl/
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mailto:shsl.pnf@catholic.tas.edu.au
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